
From: Shane Tucker [mai1to:stucker2~sau4.org] ~ F~DE(~:~4~3: ~a.
Sent: Tuesday, December 16, 2014 10:22 AM
To: PUC
Subject: Rate hike again

Not understanding about this rate hike of 7% in Jan 2015 it’s always the same thing... .resources
to make electricity are on the rise. Jan 2014 - 9.23 per KWH, July 9.87 per KWH now
l0.56....lets see in July they will be asking for $1 1.00...With the cost of health insurance going
up again and now utilities.,, somehow people forget that 7% is far greater than most of us get in
cost of living raises. Absolutely ridiculous to keep taken more and more from us. Now many
people will have to chose again, utilities or health.
Thanks

Shane Tucker


